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Hello Alderwood!
A lot has happened since you last 
heard from us. Due to an unexpected 
medical issue we had to fly out of 
Uganda in the middle of July with 
only five days notice. We received 
medical care while staying with 
my parents in Lynnwood. God has 

been good to us, the health concern appears to be 
improving and we are praying for the ‘all-clear’ around 
the middle of March. 
I (Jesse) have been studying for a project 
management certification while we are contacting 
supporters and churches during what has turned 
into an unexpected Home Assignment for our family. 
We are currently in Michigan spending time with 
Hannah’s family and our supporters in this part of the 
country. We do hope to return to Washington before 
we fly back to Uganda. 
The workshop in Uganda is continuing to operate, and 
has even completely moved into the new workshop 
building! However, we only have about half our 
crew, mostly because of project slowdowns due to 
COVID. Several people are covering for my Workshop 
Manager role while we are in the US. And because 
the Uganda office had already set up remote working 
stations for use during the lockdown Hannah has 
been able to continue her work remotely monitoring 
the workshop finances. 
Please pray for continued healing and good health for 
our family. Pray for additional work for the workshop 
in Uganda and for all those who have been greatly 
financially affected by COVID. Pray that God would 
use this situation, both for our family and the EMI 
Uganda Workshop, to further His kingdom and show 
His Grace in powerful ways. 
“The Lord bless you and keep you; the Lord make 
his face shine on you and be gracious to you; the 
Lord turn his face toward you and give you peace.” 
(Numbers 6:24-26)

Jesse, Hannah & Addi

Welcome
We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 
Communication and/or Prayer Request 
form. We would love to pray for you and 
get you more information. 
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EVENTS AND INFO

WELCOME BACK CHURCH FAMILY!
We are thrilled to be holding Sunday worship services INSIDE the 
auditorium again! Please RSVP every Sunday as we are limited to 
200 people at each service until we reach phase 3.

And now, we are excited to let you know that beginning November 1st 
we will be resuming our kids’ and students’ programming on Sunday 
mornings as well! The children’s program will have a limit on the 
number of kids we can have, so be sure you sign your kids up as well as 
yourself for every Sunday at alderwood.cc/RSVP

Our desire as a church, from the elders to the staff, is to do all we can to 
make decisions based on your safety and health. That means, among 
many other things, that we follow the guidelines of our governing 
officials. Masks are required and we need to adhere to social distancing 
rules, so families need to sit together. 
More information is available on our website: alderwood.cc.

We also offer an ONLINE WORSHIP EXPERIENCE (including a message 
for kids & students) via the ACC app or our website: alderwood.cc/online

For more ways to connect, Like and Follow our Facebook page: 
Alderwood Community Church.
You can also find us on Instagram: alderwoodcc

If have not been receiving weekly emails from Alderwood Community 
Church, please check your junk email folder...if you still don’t see 
anything, send your current email to us at ReachUs@amcc.org with 
instructions to update your personal information.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is up and running! Come by on 
Tuesdays (9am to 3pm) or Saturday mornings with any donations 
you have...a list of items needed and the address can be found at 
alderwood.cc/compassion

Visit our website to find out about upcoming events like the Prayer 
Gathering on the 25th and the Scavenger Hunt on the 31st.
Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events


